
JETAA Getting Acquainted Meeting 

 

On February 17th 2017,the Japanese Embassy held the JET (Japan Exchange and 

Teaching Programme) Alumni getting acquainted meeting. 

This was our first time to meet all former JET participants together since we 

established the Embassy on January 1st 2016. 

At the meeting, all members agreed to have regular meetings and contribute to 

maintaining the strong friendship between Japan and Barbados. Also they spoke highly 

of their different cultural experiences while in Japan. They hope that their experiences 

can be of some use to the Embassy in the future. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

「Hajimemashite」 

“Nice to meet you” 

Ambassador Teruhiko Shinada 

gives a speech 

Exchange of opinions with 

Embassy staff 

Self-introduction in Japanese 


